
From: Scott Anderson   
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 10:22 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket #EL22-017 
 
Good morning, 
 
My name is Scott Anderson and my wife and I live at  in Sioux Falls, SD. My email 
address is  and my home phone number is .  
 
I am writing regarding Xcel Energy's proposed increase of 20% beginning on January 1, 2023. I'm 
requesting that you suspend the rate increase and hold a public hearing to discuss. The docket number is 
in the subject.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott 
 




